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Improvement options developed for the WestConnect Planning and 
Environmental Linkages Study 

DENVER—The Colorado Department of Transportation and the WestConnect Coalition of 
agencies have developed options for transportation improvements along C-470 between Kipling 
Street and Interstate 70, and along the US 6/CO 93 corridor between Golden and Boulder. 

These improvement options were developed as part of the ongoing WestConnect Coalition 
Planning and Environmental Linkages Study, which is evaluating options to reduce congestion, 
improve operational performance and safety, and address future transportation needs along the 
study corridor.  

Community input is requested regarding the potential improvements. Members of the public are 
invited to participate in a telephone town hall meeting on May 22 to learn more about the study, the 
alternatives screening process, and the improvement options developed to date.  

Additional information will be available online beginning May 22, including graphics and four videos 
presenting a study update and describing improvement options for each corridor segment. To view 
the graphics, submit a comment, or to join the project mailing list, visit the project website.  

Public comments will be considered during further development and evaluation of alternatives. 
Public open house meetings are planned to occur this fall before development of study 
recommendations. 

Telephone Town Hall 
7-8 p.m. Monday, May 22, 2017
Residents with a listed phone number in the study area will receive an automated call. 
If you do not receive a call, or to join via cell phone, call 1-877-229-8493 at any time during the 
meeting and enter code 112034 when prompted.

STUDY INFORMATION: For more information on the WestConnect Coalition PEL, 
visit westconnectpel.codot.gov.  
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